
 
 

Tetra Tech | Complex World, CLEAR SOLUTIONS™  1 2768 Compass Drive, Suite 200 
  Grand Junction, CO 81506 

January 10, 2019 
 
Mr. Dustin Czapla 
Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety  
Department of Natural Resources 
1313 Sherman Street, Room 215 
Denver, Colorado 80203 
 
RE: Conger Harvesting Area  
       Permit No. M-1998-022 
       Construction Materials Regular 112 Operation Reclamation Permit Amendment Application  
       Proof of Landowner Mailings and Public Notice Publication 
 
Dear Dustin: 
 
As a follow up to our phone conversation this morning, Tetra Tech is submitting the following 
attached information to update the 112 permit amendment application.  
 

• Proof of Public Notice Publication, 
• Letters mailed to adjacent landowners with proof of mailing, and 
• Acknowledgement of receipt of 112 permit amendment application from the 

Gunnison County Recorder. 
 
Tetra Tech understands that the reclamation bond amount will not increase since access road on 
the Jason Darien property will remain after harvesting ceases.  Tetra Tech will provide dates for 
the site visits being scheduled with Gunnison County later this spring should you wish to be on 
site for an inspection.  
 
Please let me know if you have any questions or need additional information. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
Tetra Tech, Inc. 
 

 
William P. Balaz Jr., PE 
Senior Mining Engineer 
 
Cc: Gary Woodworth, The Gallegos Corporation 
       File 
 
Attachments 




















